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Please kindly find below Akfen Holding's announcement regarding the tender of Iller Bank: 

 

On 6 July 2015 we had announced that our wholly owned subsidiary Akfen İnşaat Turizm ve Ticaret 

A.Ş. (“Akfen Construction”) submitted the best bid on 2 July 2015 at the tender of the “sale of the 

36,947 sqm land in Ankara, Gölbaşı Kızılcaşar  district in exchange for revenue sharing business” held 

by İller Bankası A.Ş. 

 

The agreement related to the mentioned tender was signed on 24 July 2015 by the parties and has 

become valid. 

 

 
We hereby state that the above clarifications are in compliance with the principles set forth in the current Material Disclosures Decree of 

the Capital Market Board, that it fully reflects the information we have received in this respect, that the information is compliant with the 

books, records and our documents, that we have accomplished our best in order to obtain the accurate and correct information, and that 

we are responsible for this clarification hereby.  

 

 

 

Akfen Holding Investor Relations 

 

For further information please e-mail to investorrelations@akfen.com.tr 
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